MEMORANDUM

TO: Public Economics Program Members and Invitees
FROM: Kirsten Foss Davis

DATE: August 11, 2000

RE: Call for Papers, Fall Program Meeting

Jim Poterba has asked me to let you know that the Fall 2000 Program Meeting
of the Public Economics Program will be held at the Bureau’s Cambridge offices
beginning with lunch on Thursday, November 2. The meeting will end by mid-
afternoon on Friday, November 3.

Jim is now beginning to organize the program for the Fall meeting and would like
to know if you have a paper which would be suitable for presentation.

Please send you paper to Jim at:

Professor James Poterba
Hoover Institution
Stanford University
Stanford, CA 94305-6010

If you wish to submit your paper electronically (PDF Adobe format preferred),
please send it to Jim, c/o confer@nber.org.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting, you can reach Jim at
poterba@mit.edu.

For long term planning purposes, please note that the Spring 2001 program
meeting will take place on Thursday and Friday, April 5-6, 2001. April 5, will be
a joint meeting with the Children’s program. The Fall 2001 program meeting will
take place Thursday and Friday, November 1-2.

The 2001 PE Summer Institute sessions will again overlap with the Aging, Labor,
Children and Productivity programs during the week of July 30 - August 3.



